
aŜŜǝƴƎ [ƻŎŀǝƻƴΥ  aLChΣ сслл /ŀǊǊƛŝǊŜ {ǘΣ hǊƭŜŀƴǎΣ hb         aŀƛƭƛƴƎ !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ th .ƻȄ снлнн wth /ƻƴǾŜƴǘ DƭŜƴΣ hǊƭŜŀƴǎΣ hb  Yм/тIу                    м 

ŎƻƳƳƻƴǘƘǊŜŀŘǉǳƛƭǘƎǳƛƭŘΦŎŀ 

NEWSLETTER 

Volume 17/18  Issue 9 

May 2018 

Next Meeting:  

Tuesday May 8th, 2018 

7:30-9:00pm, Doors open 6:30pm 

 
Remember your membership card.    
Guests Welcome!  ($5 admission) 
 
Reminder!  Please bring back any 
items you borrowed from the library.  
 
Programme:   Annual General Meeting 
 
Shop of the Month:  Flare Fabrics, 
Perth  

 

Fat Quarter:  Transportation 
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ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING  (AGM) 
The AGM will be the focus of our meeting on May 8th.   We will review last yearôs 
minutes, present this yearôs annual report which includes financial information and 
committee reports, and hold elections for the many vacant positions.   Read and 
review the annual report on our website.      

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/
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Dear Members: 

  

Here we are, it looks like spring has finally sprung, the sun is shining and there is a     
profusion of spring cleaning, stashing and de-stashing going on.  As we head into the last  
couple of months of the Guild year there are myriad activities happening in and around 
our town.   
 
April 20-22 saw a very successful in-town retreat, held at Notre- Dame-des-Champs Community 
Centre, and by all accounts many Mystery Quilts were being worked on, presumably in preparation 
for their display at the June Guild meeting.  Gwenne has arranged for lots of really cool gifts for those 
who display their work. 
  
April 21, saw a bus load of happy quilters head out on a Shop Hop preparing to not only load their 
credit cards, but their stashes as well ï you never know how many rainy days are going to happen 
during an Ottawa summer, so itôs best to be prepared with fresh fabrics to fondle and quilt.  
  
April 27-29 will see our last in-town quilt retreat of the season. This is a great opportunity to finish any 
UFOs you have hanging around, rub elbows with other quilters and get some fresh new ideas for 
where youôd like to take your quilting next é Appliqu®? Paper-piecing? Log Cabins? 

   
May 8

th
 is our Annual General Meeting (AGM) , so be sure to mark it in your calendar and attend.  A 

number of executive positions need to be filled and the voting will take place during the AGM. 

 
May 11-13, will be our Quilting Traditions Quilt Show.  Wow, I canôt believe how quickly that has 
rolled around.  Our team is hard at work finalizing this and that and getting ready to hang your beauti-
ful quilts.  Donôt forget that it will be held at the City View Curling Club at 50 Capilano Drive, off Meri-
vale Road.  Remind all your friends and family, and if you have a couple of free hours, we still have a 
requirement for volunteers.   
 
Speaking of Quilt shows, it is now that time of year, and many other guilds around the valley, prov-
ince and beyond are hosting their own shows.  In an effort to keep you apprised of where and when 
these other shows are happening we are posting their flyers both in the newsletter and on-line.  

 

2018 Quilt Show Times (for your calendar)  

Fri,   May 11th  10:00 am - 5:00 pm  
Sat,  May 12th  10:00 am - 5:00 pm  
Sun, May 13th  11:00 am to 4:00 pm  
 
Admission: Å General:  $10 Å Weekend Pass:  $15 Å Under 12:  Free (accompanied by adult) 

Without you as volunteers, our shows couldn't happen. Please sign up at the Guild meeting for 
set-up, white glove, admission desk, security, quilter's boutique & tear down. 
 

Have questions? Contact Kirstin, our Quilt Show Coordinator at: ctqg.quilt.show@gmail.com 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
mailto:ctqg.quilt.show@gmail.com
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               2018 QUILT SHOW UPDATE ñ VOLUNTEERS ñ PLEASE SIGN UP  

 

7ÁÈÏÏȦ /ÎÌÙ ÄÁÙÓ ÕÎÔÉÌ ÏÕÒ 1ÕÉÌÔ 3ÈÏ×Ȣ  

  

0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÔÁËÅ Á ÍÏÍÅÎÔ ÔÏ ÃÈÅÃË ÙÏÕÒ ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÌÅÎÄ Á ÈÁÎÄ ÁÎÄ ×ÏÒË Á 
ÓÈÉÆÔ ɉςÈÒÓɊ ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅȩ 4ÈÅ ÓÉÇÎ-ÕÐ ÐÏÓÔÅÒÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ -ÁÙ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇÓ ÏÒ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÓÅÎÄ 
*ÁÎÉÃÅ ÁÎ ÅÍÁÉÌ ÖÉÁ ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔ ÓÈÏ× ÌÉÎË ɉ#41' ×ÅÂ ÓÉÔÅɊȢ  

4ÙÐÅÓ ÏÆ 6ÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ /ÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÉÅÓȡ 

 7ÈÉÔÅ 'ÌÏÖÅ !ÍÂÁÓÓÁÄÏÒÓȡ 9ÏÕ ÓÔÒÏÌÌ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔ ÄÉÓÐÌÁÙ ÁÒÅÁȟ ÈÅÌÐÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ 
ÖÉÓÉÔÏÒÓ ÖÉÅ× ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔÓȟ ÁÎÓ×ÅÒ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȟ ÈÁÎÄ ÏÕÔ ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍÍÅÓȟ ÃÈÁÔ ×ÉÔÈ ÆÏÌËÓ ÁÎÄ ÇÅÎȤ
ÅÒÁÌÌÙ ÂÅ Á ÓÍÉÌÉÎÇ ÆÁÃÅ ÆÒÏÍ ÏÕÒ 'ÕÉÌÄȢ  

!ÄÍÉÓÓÉÏÎÓȡ 3ÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÅÎÔÒÁÎÃÅ ÔÉÃËÅÔÓȟ ÓÔÁÍÐÉÎÇ ÈÁÎÄÓ ÁÎÄ ÂÅÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÈÅÌÐÆÕÌ ÓÅÌÖÅÓȢ  

3ÅÃÕÒÉÔÙȡ -ÏÎÉÔÏÒÉÎÇ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÔÈÒÅÅ ÅÍÅÒÇÅÎÃÙ ÅØÉÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÉÌÌÉÃÉÔ ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÙ ɉÉȢÅȢ ËÅÅÐ ÔÈÅ 
ÑÕÉÌÔÓ ÆÒÏÍ ×ÁÌËÉÎÇ ÏÕÔȦɊȢ  4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ Á ÓÉÔÔÉÎÇ ÏÒ ÓÔÁÎÄÉÎÇ ÓÈÉÆÔȢ 

#41' )ÎÆÏ 4ÁÂÌÅȡ  0ÒÏÍÏÔÉÎÇ ÏÕÒ Ï×Î ÇÕÉÌÄ ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓÈÉÐȢ   

 -ÅÍÂÅÒÓȭ -ÁÒËÅÔȡ 3ÅÌÌÉÎÇ ÑÕÉÌÔ ÉÔÅÍÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÏÕÒ Ï×Î ÍÅÍÂÅÒÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÆÏÒ ÓÁÌÅȢ    

 3ÅÔ-5Ðȡ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ -ÁÙ ρπȟ ÓÔÁÒÔÉÎÇ ρπȡππÁÍȢ  4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÁÌÌ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÈÁÎÇÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔÓ ÕÐȢ 
)Æ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÎÇ Á ÃÕÒÔÁÉÎȟ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÁÎÇ Á ÑÕÉÌÔ ɉÅÖÅÎ ÍÙ ÈÕÓÂÁÎÄ ÃÁÎ ÄÏ ÔÈÉÓ ÏÎÅɊȢ )Æ 
ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÂÒÉÎÇ Á ÌÁÄÄÅÒ ÏÒ ÁÎÏÔÈÅÒ ÂÕÄÄÙ ɉÐÁÒÔÎÅÒȟ ÏÆÆÓÐÒÉÎÇɊȩ  !ÌÌ ÈÅÌÐ ÉÓ ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅÄ ÁÎÄ 
ÔÈÅ ÍÏÒÅ ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅ ÅÁÓÉÅÒ ǪȢÆÁÓÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÊÏÂ ÇÏÅÓȢ 

4ÅÁÒ-$Ï×Îȡ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÁÆÔÅÒ ÔÈÅ ÓÈÏ× ÃÌÏÓÅÓȢ 4ÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔÓ ÇÅÔ ÔÁËÅÎ ÄÏ×Îȟ ÂÁÇÇÅÄ ÕÐ ÁÎÄ 
ÈÁÎÄÅÄ ÂÁÃË ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÑÕÉÌÔÅÒÓȢ 4ÈÅÒÅ ÉÓ Á ×ÉÄÅ ÖÁÒÉÅÔÙ ÏÆ ÔÁÓËÓ ÆÒÏÍ ÃÌÉÍÂÉÎÇ Á ÌÁÄÄÅÒ ÔÏ ÓÉÔȤ
ÔÉÎÇȟ ÓÏ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐȢ /ÎÃÅ ÁÇÁÉÎȟ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÒÅ ÈÁÎÄÓ ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÔÁÓË ÔÈÅ ÆÁÓÔÅÒ ÉÔ 
ÇÏÅÓȢ  

7ÈÙ 6ÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒȩ  7Å ÎÅÅÄ ÙÏÕȟ ÉÔȭÓ ÆÕÎȟ ÙÏÕ ÍÅÅÔ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÑÕÉÌÔÅÒÓȟ ÙÏÕ ÇÅÔ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ×ÈÁÔ ÇÏÅÓ ÏÎ 
ÂÅÈÉÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÅÎÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÙÏÕ ÇÅÔ ÆÒÅÅ ÁÄÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 1ÕÉÌÔ 3ÈÏ× ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙ ÙÏÕ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒȦ  3ÅÔ-
ÕÐ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÇÅÔ ÔÏ ÐÉÃË ÔÈÅÉÒ ÆÒÅÅ ÄÁÙȦ  3Ï ÐÉÃË Á ÄÁÙȟ ÐÉÃË Á ÓÈÉÆÔ ÁÎÄ ÓÉÇÎ ÕÐȟ ÃÏÍÅ ÏÎ ÏÕÔ 
ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 1ÕÉÌÔ 3ÈÏ×Ȣ  (ÅÌÐ ÕÓ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÉÓ Á ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓÆÕÌ 3ÈÏ× ÆÏÒ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅȦ  4ÈÅ ÏÌÄ ÁÄÁÇÅ ÉÓ ÓÏ 
ÔÒÕÅ ͼÍÁÎÙ ÈÁÎÄÓ ÍÁËÅ ÌÉÇÈÔ ×ÏÒËͼȢ 4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÁÎÄ ÓÅÅ ÙÏÕ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ 1ÕÉÌÔ 3ÈÏ× 4ÁÂÌÅȢ   

 *ÁÎÉÃÅ .ÁÍÉÅÓÎÏ×ÓËÉ ÁÎÄ ,ÙÓÅ 0ÏÔÖÉÎȟ  ÙÏÕÒ 1ÕÉÌÔ 3ÈÏ× 6ÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒ #ÏÏÒÄÉÎÁÔÏÒÓ 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
http://commonthreadquiltguild.ca/
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QUILT SHOW 2018    A note from the Registrar:   Shirley MacFadden 

vǳƛƭǘ {Ƙƻǿ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ŎƭƻǎŜŘΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ 
ǘƻ ǎŜŜƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ōŜŀǳǝŦǳƭ ǉǳƛƭǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƘƻǿΗ 

²Ŝ Řƻ ƴƻǘ Ǉƻǎǘ ǘƘŜ ŘǊƻǇ ƻũ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǇǊƛǾŀŎȅ ŎƻƴŎŜǊƴǎΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ 
ǿŜǊŜ ǳƴŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǇƛŎƪ ǳǇ ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊƳ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ƎǳƛƭŘ 
ƳŜŜǝƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǊ 
ŀǘΥ  ŎǘǉƎΦǉǳƛƭǘΦǎƘƻǿΦǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǘϪƎƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳΣ ŀƴŘ {ƘƛǊƭŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǎŜƴŘ ȅƻǳ 
ǘƘŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ 

5ǊƻǇ ƻũ ŘŀǘŜǎ ŀǊŜ aŀȅ р ς aŀȅ уΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ 
ŘǊƻǇ ƻũ ǘƻ ŎƻƴŬǊƳ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƘƻƳŜ ǘƻ ŀŎŎŜǇǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǉǳƛƭǘǎΗ 
CƻǊƳǎ ŀƴŘ ōŀƎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŘǊƻǇ ƻũ ǇƻƛƴǘǎΦ 

 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
mailto:ctqg.quilt.show.registrat@gmail.com
http://www.fabric-box.com/
http://www.heartworks.ca/
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Quilt shop hopping, coach bus with entertaining driver, shopping, new friends, eating, 

shopping, games with prizes, shopping, beautiful weather, and did I mention shopping?  

A recipe for success! 

Saturday, April 21st, was a beautiful day.  As 21 quilters pulled out of the parking lot at 

7:30 a.m. you could feel the excitement in the bus. This gang was ready to shop!  All 3 

shops welcomed us in different ways:  Taylor Sewing Centre in Brockville opened early, 

Quilt Thyme in Kingston had goodie bags, and Stitch by Stitch was prepared to stay 

open late for us.  Thanks to all 3 shops for their warm and welcoming atmosphere. 

We had a bonus with our driver, he had his guitar and was practising while we were 

shopping.  Shoppers who finished early were serenaded while they waited in the bus! 

Thanks to everyone being on time, and no traffic, we were able to have a lunch stop at 

Panera Bread in Kingston.  Some ladies took advantage of the stop to run across the 

street to the fashion outlets and came back with new spring clothing! 

And how much did we spend?  The guesstimates ranged from $1400 - $7500.  The   

total was somewhere in between, but there will be no reveal here, as spouses might be 

reading this!  Suffice to say that there were many bags filled with beautiful fabric and 

quilting necessities!  You can see the happy faces in the picture. 

nB]g B]g gjDP ĩĨļ ĩħĨį 

commonthreadquiltguild.ca
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